
We‛re Recruiting! 
PEP Young Women‛s Leadership Council

 Applications are available on the PEP website at 
www.protectchoice.org 

The Pro-Choice Public Education Project’s Young Women’s Leader-
ship Council is seeking new members to continue its mission to be 
the voice and raise the voices of diverse young women in the sexual 
and reproductive justice movement.

We are looking for potential YWLC members that are:

• Between the ages of 16 and 29, with diverse backgrounds and a 
wide range of interests within the reproductive justice movement 
including HIV, abortion rights, LGBTQ issues, community organiz-
ing, blogging, racial justice, and media/pop culture.

• Passionate about these and many other issues that affect wom-
en, particularly young women, women of color, and low-income 
women.

• Interested in opportunities to travel, network, and/or facilitate 
workshops on behalf of the YWLC and PEP, all of which will help 
build skills that will be useful for school, career, and beyond.

The application deadline is July 1st, 2009


